
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Wamoua Lee to a Vacant Building Registration Renewal Notice at 1597 WESTMINSTER STREET.

The house above will be finished by early April 2011 and will be occupied as soon as it is finished being
brought up to code.

February 1, 2011
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